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January 18, 2024 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Thanks for taking a look at CCF.  We are a church that is in a healthy space.  Our staff 

team enjoys each other and is in sync.  Our mission is engaging and on point.  Our 

church loves Jesus and each other quite well.  We need that one piece on our staff 

team, and that might be you! 

Our former student pastor, Nick Marnejon, has done a fantastic job over the last five 

years.  Our kids and their parents love Nick and Taylor very much and wish them well 

as they seek their new destination as senior pastor.  Nick leaves a ministry that is 

growing and filled with capable teens. His successor will step into a strong ministry. 

I’m hoping to have someone join our team who loves learning and growing.  Beyond 

student ministries, we have a lot of other spots to gain opportunities for leadership 

and growth.  And especially for younger staff, that’s what we are all about, growing 

you into the image and leadership of Jesus. 

I’m eager to get to know you.  Our team won’t be whole without this one important 

leader.  I’m praying daily for that person and their arrival. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Brian Boone 

Senior Pastor 

 
615 Glen Street 

Edmonds, WA 98020 
(425)744-0160 

office@ccfedmonds.org 

 


